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CITY OF LEBANON

5 1 North Park Street

Lebanon, NH 03766

(603) 448-4220

January 29, 2020

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: DE 19-197, Development ofa Statewide, Multi-Use Online Energy Data Platform

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed for filing, please find the original and six copies ofthe City of Lebanon’s
Petition to Intervene in the above referenced matter. Electronic copies have been sent to you and
those identified on the service list, including the Office of Consumer Advocate. I have been
authorized by the City Manager and City Council to represent the City in this matter. Please add
the following to the service list in this docket:

Clifton Below — Clifton.Belw@LebanonNH.gov
Shaun Mulholland — Shaun.MuIhoIIandEiLebanonN H.gov
Tad Montgomery — Tad.Montgomerv(äLebanonNH.gov
Dr. Amro Farid — amfarid(àdartmouth.edu
Greg Ames — tga(ätga3 .com

If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you.

Yours truly,

cikLLr
CliftonBelow,
Assistant Mayor, City of Lebanon

Enclosure
cc:
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